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Please follow us on Instagram, Class Dojo & Facebook to see the 
latest updates or visit our website.

Traducción en español que se encuentra en dorothyhall.yuma.org.


	 OCTOBER 2021

Dorothy Hall Elementary School

5777 E. 45th Place 	 	 	 	 928-502-8300 	 	        dorothyhall.yuma.org


School News: Happy Fall Dorothy Hall Innovators & families! We are so excited to see the 
temperatures finally dropping and look forward to being able to enjoy the mild weather. We 
rescheduled the family event in September to October 21st in hopes that the Covid numbers 
would go down and we could have it in person. We are currently still under our high/substantial 
mitigation plan and that will remain in effect until numbers return to a low/moderate level for 
two consecutive weeks. I would encourage all families to check the dashboard every Thursday.  
ADHS Dashboard We will keep you updated about the status of our “Art in the Park” event.


October 1st was the end of the first quarter. All parents have been invited to participate in a 
virtual parent teacher conference. Conferences were scheduled for Oct. 5th-7th with dismissal at 
1:00 p.m. Please make sure that you connect with your child’s teacher about your child’s 
progress. We appreciate all that you do to support your child’s goals.


This month we will be focusing on courage. We are using this definition at school: Courage: To 
choose what is good, right and kind even when it is hard or scary. We encourage all families to 
join us with our focus on courage by talking about it at home as well.


Halloween is on Sunday, October 31st. Students may celebrate at school on Friday, October 29th 
if they choose to by wearing a festive shirt, socks, etc. No costumes will be permitted at school. 
Thank you for your understanding. 


Please continue to monitor your child’s health each day. If they have any signs of illness please 
keep them home and call the office. We will give you directions about the process to return to 
school based on your child’s symptoms.


Reminder: The lane in front of school is designated for our buses. Do NOT pull in front of school for 
drop off or pick up. At this time, the only parents that may use the front parking lot and enter campus 
through the front gate are preschool parents or students in Mrs. Ortiz’s homeroom class. Slow down 
when you are in the area of the school. We have students that are walking and riding their bikes to school 
and we need everyone’s assistance with keeping them safe. 


https://www.azdhs.gov/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-control/infectious-disease-epidemiology/index.php#novel-coronavirus-schools
http://dorothyhall.yuma.org


October 5th-7th: 
Virtual parent teacher 
conferences for all 
parents. Dismissal at 
1:00 p.m.


October 6th: PTO 
meeting @ 6:00 p.m. in 
the multi-purpose 
room.


October 8th & 11th: Fall Break-No School


October 13th: National Stop Bullying Day


October 21st: Art in the Park @ 6:00 p.m.


October 29th: Students may wear a 
Halloween shirt, socks, etc. to celebrate.

No Costumes will be permitted at school. 
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Congratulations


Heroes of the Month for September


Elias Vega

Sienna Preece

Atticus Goff


Valeria Moreno

Angel Ochoa Leon


Asher Bright

Allisyn Benavides

Ariyanna Rivas


Mason Lines

Elijah Pitts


Annemarie Creiglow

Alex Williford


Samantha Goodson

Michelangelo Dorame


Kohen Rico

Michael Pilger


Brandon Benavides

Isaiah Hernandez


We are so proud of all of you!

  H-Helpful

  E-Engaged

  R-Respectful

  O-Ownership


Our focus for September was 
responsibility! Students and staff 

participated in activities and discussion 
about responsibility all month long.


Treasure Hunters of the Month


Some of the kind words from students…


Ms. Navarro 


• Really nice, helpful and respectful


• Makes me feel like I belong


• Helpful, nice and she helps me through 
things


• Funny and encourages me


Mrs. Kauai


• Spends a lot of time doing events for school


• She is nice and smart


• She is not rude



